
Dear Jim: 

How are you? 

T. A. Archives has been collecting the information and artifacts of Summer 

Conference by T. A. organizations. We posted the information on T. A. 

Archives' website and displayed the artifacts in T. A. Archives Center in 

Irvine/CA now. 

However there are still lots of information and artifacts, which have not been 

collected by us yet.  We would like to gear up our efforts collecting as much as 

we can now for posting on the website and prepare a book. 

We need the help from T. A. community, especially from the people like you 

running West Coast Conference/2019. 

Please e-mail the information and send the artifacts related with your 2019 

conference to us. 

   Our e-mail address is : taarchivescenter@gmail.com 

   Our ship to address is: T. A. Archives, 22 Corporate Park, Irvine, CA 92606 

For your reference, we would like to collect following information and artifacts 

for each conference: 

  1. Announcements  

  2. Website, Facebook & Advertisements  

  3. Registration Forms 

  4. Program Book & Flyers 

  5. Articles and Reports about the Conference after the conference 

  6.  Photos, DVDs , Videos 

  7.  Certificates, Plaques, Souvenirs &  Gifts 

  8. Miscellaneous, like your working dairy, communications with others, etc.. 

Thank you for your attention and look forward to having your support to this 

collection project for T. A. History. 

Regards, 

Bob Cheng 

T. A. Archives 台美史料中心 

Website: www.taiwaneseamericanhistory.org 

Email: taarchivescenter@gmail.com 
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